
Newsletter—Week Ending 29th November 2024 

DATES FOR THE DIARY: 

Wednesday 4
th

 December – Non uni-

form in exchange for tombola prizes 

Thursday 5
th

 December – Last Primary        

swimming for 2024 

Saturday 7
th

 December – PFA Christmas Fair 

Tuesday 17th December—Secondary & P16 

Christmas Show -  9:30am  

Tuesday 17th December—Primary Christmas 

Show - 1:30pm  

Wednesday 18
th

 December  - No P16 College 

Wednesday 18
th

 December – Secondary & P16 

Christmas Show - 1:30pm  

Thursday 19
th

 December – Christmas Dinner 

Friday 20
th

 December - End of Term celebration 

assembly  

Monday 6
th

 January 2025 – INSET DAY – No 

pupils 

Tuesday 7th January 2025—PUPILS BACK! 

TEAM OF THE WEEK! 

This week’s team of the week are: 

P16: James H, Keeley & Flynn 

KS4: Keira, Ruby , Callum H, Liam H & Kai  

KS3: Amy H, Eleanor, Kenny, Darcy & Dom M 

Primary: Archie, Khiros, Tonylee, Keagan, 
 Fatmeh & Jacob B 

                        WELL DONE! 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 2024 

We need to know by Tuesday 3rd 

December if your child will be having 

a Christmas dinner with the school or bringing 

their own packed lunch.  If you haven’t already 

please click on the link below that will take you to 

the form to complete for Christmas dinner.  Alter-

natively, call or e-mail the office. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/
ResponsePage.aspx?id=iYHCc8AI3U-
s7k6yaB34cqJiR8D3oThCuC2dzg0b-

CHRISTMAS SHOWS 

Please book tickets to see your child in the 
Christmas shows, dates, times & links to book 
can be found below. 

Secondary & Post 16 Wednesday show is now 
closed for tickets as it is full, but a second show 
has been put on for the Tuesday Morning. 

Christmas show dates: 

Primary- Tuesday 17
th
 December - 1.30pm 

arrival for a 1.45pm start 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/
ResponsePage.aspx?id=iYHCc8AI3U-
s7k6yaB34cqJiR8D3oThCuC2dzg0b-
hFUMTk2QldRWk04RlRGQ1Y2Uzg1WjBWRlR
HWS4u 

Secondary/ Post 16 -Tuesday 17
th

 December 
- 9.30am arrival for a 9.45am start 

Secondary/ Post 16- Wednesday 18
th

 
December 1.15pm arrival for a 1.30pm start 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/
ResponsePage.aspx?id=iYHCc8AI3U-
s7k6yaB34cqJiR8D3oThCuC2dzg0b-
hFUMlBETU9NRFQ5VjhRUFdMTEY2MkNQVjh
XQy4u 
 

All of our pupils are involved in the Christmas 
Show, and would love to showcase their 
learning in Creative Arts this term. We would 
love to share this with you all.  

Non school Uniform Day  

On Wednesday 4th December 

pupils will be invited to come into school in non– 

school uniform in exchange for a prize for the 

school raffle. In previous years this has included 

sweets, smellies, toys and alcohol, amongst 

other things. Please donate whatever you are 

able to, large or small. All donations are warmly 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iYHCc8AI3U-s7k6yaB34cqJiR8D3oThCuC2dzg0b-hFUN1o4VlVYQlM0TzJHOTEzRkwyMVRWNVk0My4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iYHCc8AI3U-s7k6yaB34cqJiR8D3oThCuC2dzg0b-hFUN1o4VlVYQlM0TzJHOTEzRkwyMVRWNVk0My4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iYHCc8AI3U-s7k6yaB34cqJiR8D3oThCuC2dzg0b-hFUN1o4VlVYQlM0TzJHOTEzRkwyMVRWNVk0My4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iYHCc8AI3U-s7k6yaB34cqJiR8D3oThCuC2dzg0b-hFUMTk2QldRWk04RlRGQ1Y2Uzg1WjBWRlRHWS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iYHCc8AI3U-s7k6yaB34cqJiR8D3oThCuC2dzg0b-hFUMTk2QldRWk04RlRGQ1Y2Uzg1WjBWRlRHWS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iYHCc8AI3U-s7k6yaB34cqJiR8D3oThCuC2dzg0b-hFUMTk2QldRWk04RlRGQ1Y2Uzg1WjBWRlRHWS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iYHCc8AI3U-s7k6yaB34cqJiR8D3oThCuC2dzg0b-hFUMTk2QldRWk04RlRGQ1Y2Uzg1WjBWRlRHWS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iYHCc8AI3U-s7k6yaB34cqJiR8D3oThCuC2dzg0b-hFUMTk2QldRWk04RlRGQ1Y2Uzg1WjBWRlRHWS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iYHCc8AI3U-s7k6yaB34cqJiR8D3oThCuC2dzg0b-hFUMlBETU9NRFQ5VjhRUFdMTEY2MkNQVjhXQy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iYHCc8AI3U-s7k6yaB34cqJiR8D3oThCuC2dzg0b-hFUMlBETU9NRFQ5VjhRUFdMTEY2MkNQVjhXQy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iYHCc8AI3U-s7k6yaB34cqJiR8D3oThCuC2dzg0b-hFUMlBETU9NRFQ5VjhRUFdMTEY2MkNQVjhXQy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iYHCc8AI3U-s7k6yaB34cqJiR8D3oThCuC2dzg0b-hFUMlBETU9NRFQ5VjhRUFdMTEY2MkNQVjhXQy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iYHCc8AI3U-s7k6yaB34cqJiR8D3oThCuC2dzg0b-hFUMlBETU9NRFQ5VjhRUFdMTEY2MkNQVjhXQy4u


GRAND DAY OUT 2025 

Thank you to all those that have already 

responded.  If you have not and would like to, 

then please click on the link below that will 

take you to the form to complete for Grand 

Day Out 25. 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/
ResponsePage.aspx?id=iYHCc8AI3U-
s7k6yaB34cqJiR8D3oThCuC2dzg0b-
hFUNlJRQzI4SDMxTk9KTUNLWU5UUEo2WU1E
Qy4u 

  

Christmas Post Box 

If any pupils wish to send Christmas cards to 
other pupils or staff around the school they are 
welcome to use our school Christmas Post 
service. Pupils can post their letters in our school 
post box from next week and classes will take 
turns to deliver the post around the school. Please 
do ensure that envelopes 
are labelled clearly and 
where possible with names 
and classes on. If you don’t 
know these details please 
put the child who is sending 
it’s initials on the card so 
we can try to ensure it gets 
to the right person.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iYHCc8AI3U-s7k6yaB34cqJiR8D3oThCuC2dzg0b-hFUNlJRQzI4SDMxTk9KTUNLWU5UUEo2WU1EQy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iYHCc8AI3U-s7k6yaB34cqJiR8D3oThCuC2dzg0b-hFUNlJRQzI4SDMxTk9KTUNLWU5UUEo2WU1EQy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iYHCc8AI3U-s7k6yaB34cqJiR8D3oThCuC2dzg0b-hFUNlJRQzI4SDMxTk9KTUNLWU5UUEo2WU1EQy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iYHCc8AI3U-s7k6yaB34cqJiR8D3oThCuC2dzg0b-hFUNlJRQzI4SDMxTk9KTUNLWU5UUEo2WU1EQy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iYHCc8AI3U-s7k6yaB34cqJiR8D3oThCuC2dzg0b-hFUNlJRQzI4SDMxTk9KTUNLWU5UUEo2WU1EQy4u


 


